
Reading – Book corners

Dear Parent/Carer,
We are pleased to inform you that our reading corners have now been restocked and are relaunching on Friday 17th January. Your child will choose a text each Friday to bring home and read. Texts are to be loaned for one week (Returned the following Friday) unless they have a sticker on the inside stating a different amount of time. By taking texts home, you are agreeing to the following terms and conditions.
Terms and conditions:
Due to so many texts being damaged or lost last year, we will now be charging for any replacement texts (This may also include a delivery charge) or alternatively, you can replace any missing or damaged texts yourself.
We will not send any further texts home until the original text is returned or until you have paid to have the text replaced or replaced it yourself.
If a text has gone missing, we will allow a time period of 4 weeks to find the text. After this time you will need to either pay for a replacement or buy a replacement yourself.
We hope you enjoy reading our vast range of texts to your child, or enjoy seeing your child spending time reading them.
Kind regards
Miss Tappenden

